
 

From: Mark Connors  

Sent: 13 October 2009 11:41 
To: Woollard, Jayne; Austin, Donald; Ritch, Anthony; Dean.Gaunt@dart.biz; Mark Scanlan; Tom 

Reynolds; Tom.Kinstler@telecayman.com; Edenholm@westtel.ky; Facey, Camille; Vandendries, 
Frans; Gareth.Forbes@digicelgroup.com; Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com; Victor Corcoran; 

Andrew.Gorton@digicelgroup.com; Kevin.Barrins@digicelgroup.com; Raul Nicholson-Coe; 

Nadine.Ramsay@digicelgroup.com; David Archbold; David Laliberte; Jasper Mikkelsen; George, 
Anna E; Hayes, John R; Consultations 

Subject: ICTA approval of FLLIRC Phase 3 extension requests 

To:  FLLRIC Phase 3 distribution list 

  

The Authority has received extension requests for the responses to the interrogatories that were 
due on the 7 October 2009 from both Digicel and LIME. 

  

Those extension requests are hereby approved. 

  

In its procedures for this proceeding, the Authority required that any disclosure requests be made 
within ten calendar days of the material being filed. 

  

As Digicel has indicated that it will respond to all of the interrogatories by 21 October 2009, the 
ten calendar day period for disclosure requests related to its interrogatory responses remains 
appropriate.   

  

However, for the LIME interrogatory responses, the Authority is concerned that LIME's multi-
staged reply dates may complicate any disclosure process because of the possibility of multiple 
simultaneous request and reply phases at the same time that LIME is attempting to respond to 
the remaining interrogatories.  Therefore, for the LIME interrogatory responses that were 
originally due on 7 October 2009, the Authority sets the due date for any disclosure requests for 
all of the LIME interrogatory responses to be within ten calendar days of the last batch of 
interrogatory responses being filed. 
 

 

....mark 
 

Mark Connors 
Head of Economics and Regulation 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
Cayman Islands 
Phone:  (345) 746-9620 
Fax:  (345) 945-8284 
 

 


